
 

     

 

 

Notice of Terminal Change 

 

July 7, 2014 

 

As previously announced, cargo operations at Port of Seattle Terminal 5 will be 

discontinued to permit the renovation of the terminal.  Westwood’s last ship call 

will be the Westwood Olympia 61E arriving at Terminal 5 on July 23rd.   

As a result, Westwood Shipping Lines will move its cargo operations to the Husky 

Terminal at the Port of Tacoma.  The terminal offers a full array of services 

including on-dock rail and covered storage for non-containerized cargo.  The first 

ship call at Husky Terminal will be the Westwood Discovery 29E, scheduled to 

arrive on July 30th.   

Utilizing Husky Terminal will allow Westwood to maintain and enhance our 

superior service levels for container and project cargo customers without any 

interruption to our vessel or rail schedules.  

We appreciate your continued support of Westwood Shipping Lines. 
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